
                       Mrs L. E. Wood 

Essential Services Commission 
Level 37, 2 Lonsdale Street 
Melbourne, Vic. 3000 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 

 
Re: Impending Decision on the Feed-In Tariff for 2016 

 
 
 

It is with great concern I write to register my objection to your forthcoming decision 
of the Solar Rebate Feed-in Tariff for 2016. 

 

 

I feel it is un just to pay a rebate of $0.06 per kWh when the electricity supplier 

charges me $0.33/kWh for what I use when my household solar system consistently 

generates more than half my needs, sometimes all of my kW requirements. 

 
I feel the taking of my feed-in power is more than unjust at $0.06/kWh, it is 

downright theft and your decision is the basis of this theft. Please re-think and 

determine a much fairer return rate for 2016. 

 
My annual electricity costs more than 10% of my annual income of $17,000, for a 
necessary item of which I generate 75% from my own solar panels! 

 

 

I  have read your draft decision and consider it likened to that of Prince John and the 

Sheriff of Nottingham and you should be thoroughly ashamed of yourselves. 
 

 

I  request a much fairer and better return from my own solar generated power 
kWhrs. 

 
I await your reply. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Loris E. Wood 

 
 
 

cc: The Hon. Premier of Victoria, Mr. Daniel Andrews; 

Minister for Energy Resources, The Hon. Lily D'Ombrosio; 
The Victorian Ombudsman; and the Victorian Dept of Fair Trade 


